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Planning Commission Special Meeting
Wednesday, August 09, 2017  7 pm
Arcadia Township Hall 3422 Lake Street

The Arcadia Township Planning Commission will be meeting at the township hall, Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 7 pm to continue the public hearing on the Swan Resort SLUP. Following the Public Hearing will be a discussion about the Swan SLUP.
Arcadia Township will provide Auxiliary aids and services at the work session to individuals with disabilities. Contact the Township Clerk at 231-889-4463 if you need the service.

Greg Wisner/PC Secretary
Posted 8/05/17


